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The Public Servants Association (PSA) applauds the remarkable improved pass rate by the Northern Cape Matric 

class of 2024. 

 

The PSA applauds Educators and learners in the province for achieving an 84.2% pass rate, which is the highest 

achieved in the last five years. The PSA congratulates all stakeholders involved whose efforts culminated in this feat. 

 

The class of 2025 is encouraged to build on this success as the PSA believes that the Northern Cape can still do 

better and attain better pass rates. The PSA would like to see effective learning taking place in a conducive 

environment, with a call on government to ensure that schools have resources, including clean running water, to 

assist in eliminating disruptions to learning. 
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